
Subject: Amazing Ideas

From: "Burnett, Kenneth" <Kenneth.Burnett@hines.com>

Date: 6/18/2012 2:33 PM

To: Chuck Russillo <crusscat@gmail.com>

Chuck, it was great seeing you last weekend. I wanted to just take a minute to share with you how blown away

Chris�na and I were with your new project. It amaze me some�mes when you see someone take standard

construc�on materials and mixed them in a way that they create a product 10x superior to anything on the market

today. First off, your foam is amazing, I don’t think there’s an applica�on you can’t use it on, (Homes, Roofs, Trailers,

Boats, ect). Secondly, I truly believe that your modular pre‐fab systems will one day change the way governments,

both local and abroad look at construc�on and disaster relief. Congrats and Best of Luck , we wish you nothing but

the greatest success. Please send our best to  Sylvia.

Kenny
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